March 2018 Newsletter — Redwood Chapter ATHS

 WERICANTRUCK HSTORICAL SOCEETY )

’

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE

On January 13", we had a great dinner meeting at the River Rock Casino with 39 members attending.
Again, this year the Wolleson family supplied a huge gift basket that was raffled and the all proceeds
going to the club. Thank you, Charlie and family!

Charlie has served many years as our treasurer (with help of his family) and has done a great job. He
approached me late last year and asked to be replaced as banking has become so computer based. Our
officers asked around and we were lucky that Jim Ryan answered the call. At the meeting we made his
position official and the transition is complete. A big thank you to Charlie and Jim. Thanks to Vice
President Ed Couderc for facilitating the change.

In the process, | found our club charter that was issued in 1992. And several of those members are still
active today. Many events and shows are planned for this year. | want to make it clear that it is not
necessary to bring a truck to a show. Just show up and enjoy the fun. On January 8th several of our
members attended a logging show in Anderson Calif.

Our next Redwood Chapter Meeting will be held Saturday, March 17 at 10 AM. We will be meeting next
to our banner, on Dane’s Mack Logging Truck. This will be at the Redwood Regional Logging Conference
in Ukiah. Come enjoy the conference and join us for a quick chapter meeting.

Hope to see all of you at a shows this year. Safe Travels....

DaneDane Petersen, President
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Vice President’s Note by Ed Couderc:

Our club was invited February 8-10, 2018 to the logging show in Anderson, CA.

Frank Muse from the Orland Nor Cal Chapter wanted to have some classic trucks
mixed in with all the new shiny machines. Frank has some done some beautiful
restorations and they were on display including a Bubble Nose Pete that he had
just finished. We were able to supply some additional trucks to give the
attendees something to bring up the past. Unrestored KW and Mack loggers,
with the grime still on them were brought by Dennis McFarland and Dan Thomas.
The restored Fruit Growers Supply trucks from Dan Thomas and Ronald
Waltenspeil were able to bring back the past for many of the elderly guest as
these trucks plied the back roads around this logging community in the 1940’s
and 50’s. Lumber hauling was represented by Duff Bevill’s LT Mack with Reliance
decked trailer and Ronald’s IDACO black and white tractor. Along for the show
were Allan Nelson’s 2 LT Macks and visitors from other chapters with their
trucks.

However the hit of the show was our President and his geezer Mack Logger. Itis
probably because of Dane’s outgoing personality rather than the little green truck
with 3 redwood logs but TV reality star Mike Pihl from the History Channel
Axemen series came by and thanked Dane for being at the show. We were all
Impressed.

It is nice to be able to promote old trucks and the ATHS and we all had a fun time.
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Its official...

The Redwood Chapter of the ATHS is live

with a new website... find our current calendar, browse event
and meeting photos, read newsletters and keep current with your
local chapter of ATHS.

https://redwoodaths.org/

Home  AboutUs Calendar Event& Meeting Photos  CONTACTUS  Join  Newsletters  Member Profiles

Welcome to the Redwood Chapter of the ATHS

A special thank you to everyone who helped with the site design, including our
officers and member John Zeni

The site is still a work in progress and we welcome all of your ideas to
add and improve. Please send comments to redwoodaths@gmail.com
or better yet... send us a note under the CONTACT US section
https://redwoodaths.org/contact-us
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Next Meeting

Our next Redwood Chapter Meeting will be held

Saturday, March 17 at 10 AM.

We will be meeting next to our banner, on Dane’s Mack
Logging Truck.

This will be at the Redwood Regional Logging Conference in
Ukiah.
80TH ANNUAL
REDWOOD REGION
LOGGING CONFERENCE
MARCH 15 -17, 2018

in Ukiah

2018 Conference Theme:

"Growing Trees & Careers in the

Redwood Region"
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"Growing Trees & Careers in the

Redwood Region"

EVENT HIGHLIGHTS:

Education Day for Local Schools ~ Free
Vendor Booths and the Latest Equipment
Chainsaw Carving Exhibitions ~ Free

High School Forestry Competition

Portable Sawmill Demonstrations

Career Day for High School & College Students
Quick-Carve Chainsaw Carving Auction

Log Loader Competition

~
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Banquet & Education Auction
Logging Show
Historical Displays
ProLogger Classes Available
Exciting Wildlife Shows
Golf Tournament
Ladies Luncheon

Scholarship Opportunities

'
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2018 Dues are Due ...

Its time to renew your membership with
the Redwood Chapter of the American Truck Historical Society.

The 2018 dues are $15.00

Remember, you must also be a member of the national ATHS,
to join a local chapter. For national membership/dues
information: https://www.aths.org/membership

Check your mailbox - you should have received a paper copy of
the 2018 dues form and an envelope.

Mail check payable to Redwood Chapter ATHS, to our new
treasurer

Jim Ryan
19 Emerson Street
San Francisco, CA 94118

Your Name:
Address:
City: State: Zip:

Phone:

Email address:
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Antiqgue Truck Show in Napa

Saturday, June 9, 2018
9am to 3 PM

At Steve Drew’s General Equipment Yard

50 Enterprise Court ~ Off of Kaiser Road Napa, CA
No entry fee No prizes Just a lot of great old trucks and good company
Bring a folding chair, come see the trucks, visit and sit for a while
Food will be available for sale at Noon

$10 for deli sandwich, chips, cookie and drink

For more info: Dane Peterson 707-486-0253 707-433-4065

It is not necessary to bring a truck to a show.

Just show up and enjoy the fun.

Help us know how many folks for lunch. if you plan to attend, please call or send
text to 707-294-8421 or email redwoodaths@gmail.com

visit us at https://redwoodaths.org/
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Upcoming Events

Redwood Logging Show March 15-17, 2018 Ukiah Fair Grounds

Contact Dennis Mc Farland ( 707) 391-6136 for more information or

https://www.rrlc.net/

Central California Truck Show April 27-28, 2018 Plymouth, CA Fair Grounds

ATHS National Show May 31-June 2, 2018 Lexington, Kentucky

Redwood Chapter Truck Show June 9, 2018 General Equip. Napa,

Redwood Chapter Officers 2017

President: Danne Petersen (707) 433-4065 dane@avispmail.com

Vice Predesident Ed Couderc (415) 990-7572 edcouderc@comcast.net

Secretary/Newsletter/Website: Katey Taylor (707) 294-8421 redwoodaths@gmail.com

Treasurer: Jim Ryan (415)286-3424 jimr@ryaneng.com

We need your help. Let’s go electronic fore more timely, colorful, and more cost-effective
newsletters and announcements via email.

Please email Katey Taylor redwoodaths@gmail.com with your contact information, if you are

receiving a paper copy of this newsletter.

This will allow us to update our records and start sending you the newsletter and
announcements electronically.




